
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/11/2010 11:00:32 AM
To: 'jb2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jb2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

John - my apologies for missing your phone call. I've been in the backcountry of Yellowstone with my son for the 
last 6 days and we get cell reception sporadically - only at the main towns. I hope the company has been keeping 
you infonned of the tragic events in San Bruno. My heart goes out to everyone effected by this tragedy, 
especially at the Commission with the loss of Jackie Grieg and her daughter. I've known Jackie for 20 years and I 
am still having a hard time realizing she is gone. I will be back in town Monday if you need me.

BTW - it snowed an inch the other day and I brought mainly summer wear !
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